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11

th
 September 2019 

 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are pleased to inform you that all children will have the opportunity  to swim this year. Swimming lessons will be taking place at  
the Freedom Leisure pool in Rye and once more will be led by the very experienced instructor Lee Cornelius.  
 
Each child will take part in six swimming Lessons, with the exception of Year 6 who will have the opportunity to take part in 6 
additional life saving lessons during Term 2. Lessons will all take place on a Tuesday morning, please see table below for more 

information. Children will need to bring a named swimming costume and towel, and the girls must wear their hair tied 
back.  
 

With the help of the sports grant we are pleased to confirm that, once more, we have managed to reduce the cost of 
swimming lessons this year; the voluntary contribution is £15.00 for the 6 sessions. Please could payment be made 
online, through Schools Cash Office, please ask at the school office if you still need to register for online payments. If 
you are sending cash into school please ensure it’s in a named envelope to the school office. 
 
 

Term 1-  
Tuesday from  
 17

th
 September 2019 

Year Groups Time 

Y6 & Y2  9.30 – 10.30 

Group timings to be confirmed 10.30 – 11.30 

 

Term 2-  
Tuesday from  
 5

th
 November 2019 

Year Groups Time 

Y1 and Y6 9.30 – 10.30 

Group timings to be confirmed 10.30 – 11.30 

 
 

Term 3-  
Tuesday from  
 7

th
 January 2020 

Year Groups Time 

Y3 & Y4 9.30 – 10.30 

Group timings to be confirmed 10.30 – 11.30 

 

Term 4-  
Tuesday from  
 25

th
 February 2020 

Year Groups Time 

Y5 and YR  9.30 – 10.30 

Group timings to be confirmed 10.30 – 11.30 

 

I am sure you will agree that swimming is an extremely important lifeskill and I would like to thank you in advance for 
your support in ensuring through your financial contributions that your children can access this. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Miss K Martin 
Head of School 
 

 


